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Membership Total 

Qtr 1: Membership: (Jul-Nov) 253Members (225 Youth 28 Teens) 

Current Year: (Jan-Nov) 606MembersYearly (525Youth 81Teens) 
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*172 Scholarships awarded 

to families in Qtr 1 
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Branch Update 
 

 Continued programs and services at Founders’ Park & Community Center 

   

 ASP Pick up from Jack Barnes, Desert Mountain, QC Elem. (added Franklin school) 

 

 ASP Drop off from American Leadership Academy, Pickett,QC High, QC Middle, Newell 
Barney 

 

 Day For Kids held at Founders’ Park in September 21st  

 

 Keystone State Conference in Phoenix on March 3rd- 2 teens attended 

 

 Youth of the Year scholarship program- Ariana Ruof Nominee for Queen Creek 

 

 Flag Football and Cheer season  

 

 Back to School Shopping Spree event at Target- 25 Members Participated 

 

 Reading in the Park Program completed 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Youth  

The Queen Creek Branch will continue to run national programs such as Power Hour (Homework/Tutor time), National Fine Arts 

Exhibit and Healthy Habits. We will be running a bullying program to all of our members using curriculum from Nickelodeon. They 

are partnering with Boys & Girls Clubs across the nation in regards to educating parents, members and teachers on bullying.  

   

Teens  

We are linking up with Kohl’s clothing store to help our teens with community service projects within the town. For every 

community service event we have with Kohl’s, they will donate $500.00 to our Keystone Club 

We will attend the National Keystone leadership conference in Phoenix with BGCs all over the state to help our teens strengthen our 

leadership group as well as teen center.  

 

Town of Queen Creek Partnerships 
We will continue to communicate about program status and upcoming events within the community.  We will continue to 

communicate on a regular basis with schools on educational matters to help our members succeed in school and track progress 

reports.   

 

Tee-Ball program 
We are in discussion with our other East Valley Branches about starting a T-Ball League/Coach Pitch due to the fact that we are not 

going to run basketball here at our Club. We will start in Jan. 

 

Movies in the Park 
We would like to start offering movies and popcorn in Founders’ Park to our families. We will draft a plan and see what the TOQC 

Parks and Recreation Division thinks. 

 

Charter School Partnerships 
Began identifying nearby charter schools to offer our  Boys & Girls Club program curriculum for their classrooms. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


